
We're Fine Free!

As of July 1st, ARLS will no longer charge overdue fines! We are dedicated to
enhancing accessibility for our patrons and increasing the volume of returned
items. We will continue to charge for lost or damaged items, but if you have

long overdue items bring them back to clear your account! Click here to read
the full statement.

Summer Reading
Ends August 12th!

It's not too late to participate in Summer Reading. All books read June 1st
through August 12th count!

Kids Requirements:
Ages0-5: Read 20 Books
Ages 6-12: Read 6 Books

Ages 13-18: Read 4 Books 

Beanstack

Adult Requirements:
Regular: Read 4 Books

Parenting: Read 10 Books

Learn More

Grand Prize Winner's will be contacted after August 12th.

Buck a Bag Sale

Saturday, August 19, 11 am to 2 pm
Hopewell Community Center located at 100 W. City Point Rd.

The Buck-A-Bag Book Sale is a golden opportunity for bookworms, literary
enthusiasts, and bargain hunters to dive into a treasure trove of books at an
unbeatable price. With thousands of books available, attendees can fill a bag
to the brim for just $1 per bag. Please note that bags will be provided on-site

while supplies last. All proceeds from the Buck-A-Bag Book Sale will
directly benefit the Appomattox Regional Library System.

STREAM
Tuesday, August 8, 5:30 pm at Hopewell
Wednesday, August 9, 5:30 pm at Rohoic

Thursday, August 10, 5:30 pm at Prince George
This month's theme is Electricity, a fan favorite!

Snap circuits are back and ready to be connected. 

Appomattox Regional Library
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https://www.arls.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Fine-Free-Revised.pdf
https://arls.beanstack.org/reader365
https://www.arls.org/visit/summer-reading/
https://www.facebook.com/appomattoxregionallibrary
https://instagram.com/appomattoxlibrary
https://www.pinterest.com/arlscva/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtJxquLjD8HxTK4LCKWDDqg
mailto:admin@arls.org

